[bookmark: _GoBack]As you are aware a little law came into force earlier this year – have you heard of GDPR !!


For those of you with employees, you should be aware that any Employee Records you keep on your team are subject to GDPR.  I have developed a letter that can be used to cover these eventualities.  Just email me at sarah@peopletower.com.  No strings attached just a freebie to my fellow chamber members
